Cent wfo 13/10

The Secretary,
Anglo-Catalan Society,
Department of Spanish,
University of Sheffield.

25 August 1987

Dear Sir/Madam,

I was told by a member of staff at the local Poly h Language Lab. that the Spanish Department at Sheffield has an Anglo-Catalan Society. I do hope my information is correct. I am not a student but a journalist, struggling here in Newcastle to learn Catalan after falling totally and unexpectedly in love with Barcelona (and I am no way a novice traveller; ) after a first visit last year. I should like to work in Barcelona for three months or so in order to be thrown in at the deep end with the language, but I don't imagine that as a 46 year old journalist speaking not even Castilian I am much use to any employer in Barcelona, so my chances of a work permit are probably slim.

But I would be most interested in any information you can give me about the Anglo-Catalan Society and I do hope I am elegible to join. Please let me know if you need a subscription form me. I could probably get to Sheffield for major seminars, etc.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Engru Imulh.

Yours sincerely,

Susan Forsyth (Ms)

Encl: SAE